
In order to further assist and advocate on behalf 
of our members, NYSPA developed an 

anonymous membership survey in May 2020 to 
collect information regarding the impact of the 

COVID-19 public health emergency on 
psychiatrists, their practices, and 

patients. Approximately 220 members 
participated and here are the results. 



 

What is your primary practice 
setting? 



 

I accept the following insurance 
(select all that apply) 



 

During the public health emergency, I 
have been seeing patients as following: 



 

Are you and your patients receiving timely and 
appropriate reimbursement for telemedicine services? 



 

Has your practice volume been impacted by the 
public health emergency? (select all that apply) 



 

How has your overall practice been impacted by the 
public health emergency? (select all that apply) 



 

Have you provided volunteer psychiatric 
services during the public health emergency? 



 

During the public health emergency, which membership 
organizations and available resources have you found helpful and 

instructive (check all that apply)? 



 

Have you received CARES Act stimulus 
money from HHS? 



 

If YES, have you applied for second 
round of funding? 



 

Once the public health emergency has passed, do you 
anticipate that you would choose to operate any portion 

of your practice via telemedicine? 



 

In the time of the public health emergency, what I value 
most about my NYSPA membership is? (check all that 

apply) 


